
 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the week! 

Reception Windsor: Ameer  Reception Warwick: Thanuli 

1 Blaise:  Odin    1 Kenilworth: Jenson 

2 Belvoir: Millie T    2 Norwich: Rory B 

3 Hever: Kylan    4 Tamworth:  Sieanna 

5 Bamburgh:  Pola   6 Stirling: Alfie R  

6 Inverness: Indea 

 

Awarded for: perseverance, positive attitude to learning, kindness,   

willingness to have a go. 
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Welcome to 2023... 

Our children have come back to school ready to learn and tackle new learning 

opportunities. 

 

We have made changes to our Keystage 2 timetables which have been received 

positively by the children.  ALL children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 now 

have two PE sessions per week so need correct indoor and outdoor kits in school 

every week. 

 

Outdoor weeks will continue as will Inspire workshops and Family Lunches. 
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Upcoming events: week beginning 9th January 2023  

Yoga (Reception, Year 1) and Music (all year groups) begin again 

Wednesday 11th January: 6 Stirling Family Lunch  (PLEASE NOTE: NO INSPIRE  

WORKSHOP) 

 

Upcoming events: week beginning 16th January 2023  

Outdoor learning on Farm and Forest: 5 Bamburgh 

Online Safety 

 

We have been unfortunately been reminded of the dangers of social media this 

week; sites which your children are accessing such as Snapchat, WhatsApp and 

Instagram.  

Please be vigilant:  

 Switch on parent controls where possible 

 Be mindful of age limits on site which are mostly 13 years old,  some are 16 

years old (NOTE: This applies to Gaming too—some children are playing 

games aimed at 18 years and above) 

 Check children’s devices regularly 

 Report anything sinister, suspicious or inappropriate to the Police 

 Use the NSPCC link (below for further information) 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

